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Welcome...

This is our Second Edition of the ‘Lamberhurst Little Lambs’ termly Newsletter. Our
intention is to provide an informative source for sharing highlights of the group’s
activities and include any essential information regarding current and future events.

Halloween

We hope our Halloween themed Tuesday session was the start of many treats that
day. It was lovely to see children and adults daring enough to dress up in scary
costumes!

Phoenix Cards

Phoenix Cards will be visiting us on Tuesday, 21st November, with a selection of their
wonderfully creative cards, wrapping paper and festive seasonal additions. Cash or
cheque book advisable!

The Festival of Christmas Trees - St. Mary’s Church

This year, for the first time, St. Mary’s Church is holding a ‘Festival of trees'to represent
all aspects of the Lamberhurst Community. The trees will be in the church from the
15th of December into the New Year. With this in mind, the craft activities (arranged
by Kathy) for the 5th and 12th December 2017, will be themed accordingly to adorn
our tree.

Christmas Party!
On 19th December, our last session of the year, we gather together to celebrate with
our traditional Christmas Party. We hope you can all make it!

Thank you!

May | take this opportunity to thank everyone involved with the playgroup. However
you contribute, it is very much appreciated and helps provide a warm, friendly and
very sociable atmosphere that we all enjoy.

Ideas?

If anyone would like to contribute constructive ideas/suggestions or
wishes to assist in activities please feel free fo come and have a -
chat with Sue, Claire or Kathy!

Dates for your Diary

‘Lamberhurst Little Lambs’ Playgroup meets again from
Tuesday 9th January until 27th March, 2018
Half-term closure on the 13th February, 2018

NOTE: If you have received this mailing by mistake, our apologises. If you currently subscribe to our emailing list
and wish to change any details or be removed, please notify us at: lamberhurstlittlelambs@gmail.com.




